Springfield Primary Academy

Springwood Crescent, Grimsby, N E Lincolnshire, DN33 3HG

Tel: 01472 230260

Email: office@springfieldacademy.net

Website: www.springfieldprimaryacademy.net

Principal: Mrs T Storr



Care, Collaboration, Challenge

22nd February 2024

Inappropriate behaviour

Dear parents/carers,

We have had a distinct decline in the behaviour of some of our Y6 pupils recently in the form of disrespect towards adults and peers.

At Springfield, you will know, that we expect high standards of behaviour and conduct in all areas of school and we have spoken to children about this. Disrespect to adults and unkind behaviour towards peers is completely unacceptable.

We would ask that you take this opportunity to remind your child that disrespecting adults and being unkind to peers in school is completely unacceptable. Repeated incidences of this may result in your child losing their place on the upcoming Kingswood visit and may also result in a period of internal isolation at school. Again, we ask that you remind your child that every member of our school community should be treated with respect and kindness.

We are aware that similar behaviour can happen on the way to and from school and in social media group chats. Although this is outside of school hours, we always support parents who have complaints regarding this. Please be vigilant about who your child is associating with as they travel to and from school and please monitor their social media accounts carefully.

Thank you for your continued support.

Mrs T Storr

Principal